
Taunton Deane Borough Council 
 
Corporate Governance Committee – 19 May 2014 
 
External Audit Fees 2014/15 
 
Report of the Assistant Director - Corporate Services (Richard Sealy) 
(This matter is the responsibility of the Leader of the Council, Councillor John Williams)  
 
 
1. Executive Summary 
 

The report details the fee position for external audit services for 2014/15. 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1 The external audit function for Taunton Deane transferred from the Audit Commission 

to Grant Thornton during 2012.  This change was part of a national programme of 
“outsourcing” the external audit work and has resulted in significant savings for local 
authorities. 

 
2.2 The attached letter provides details of the agreed fee for 2014/15. 
 
2.3 The letter also sets out details of the process and timetable for completing the 

external audit work for 2014/15 together with details of the team who will lead the 
work.  However, since receiving the letter we have been notified of a change to the 
team – Peter Lappin will be replaced by Ashley Allen as Engagement Manager.  
Peter is moving on to other responsibilities within Grant Thornton. 

 
2.4 Any additional audit work, outside of the planned audit and grant fee work, will be 

billed separately and in addition to the fee quoted.  
  
3. Finance Comments 
 
3.1 The indicative audit fee for 2014/15 is £76,955.  The £76,955 is split between the fee 

for the main audit of £66,605 (which remains the same as the previous year) and the 
grant certification work of £10,350 (which represents a reduction of £7,210 from the 
previous year). 

 
3.2 The fee is within the Council’s budget allocation for 2014/15. 
 
4. Legal Comments 
 
4.1 There are no legal implications from this report. 
  



5. Links to Corporate Aims  
 
5.1 There are no direct implications. 
 
6. Environmental Implications  
 
6.1 There are no direct implications. 
 
7. Community Safety Implications  
 
7.1 There are no direct implications. 
 
8. Equalities Impact  
 
8.1 There are no implications arising from this fee reduction. 
  
9. Risk Management  
 
9.1 No specific risks have been identified in relation to the fee reduction. 
 
10. Partnership Implications  
 
10.1 There are no implications. 
 
11. Recommendations 
 
11.1 Members are requested to note the Grant Thornton Audit Fee letter for 2014/15. 
 
  
 
 
Contact: Richard Sealy 
  (01823) 358690 
  r.sealy@tauntondeane.gov.uk 
 
 
APPENDIX A Grant Thornton Audit Fee letter dated 15 April 2013 
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